
Congleton   Pool   L  eague

Chairman:-  Mr M. Swindells Secretary:- Mrs E. Hancock 

Vice Chairman:- Mr H. Crain  Fixtures:- Mr S. Byron 

Treasurer:-  Mr S. Byron  Promotions:- K. White 

______________________________________________________ 
 

Summer  Registration  Form  2024 
 

 This  registration  form  must  be  brought  to  the  REGISTRATION  MEETING  which  is  held  on

 Monday 6th May   at the  CYGNET  CLUB   from   7.00pm  till   7.30pm  and  given  to  the

 FIXTURES  SECRETARY  with  at  least  SIX  players  names  and  full details.

All  Registration  Fee’s  and  Bond  Monies   MUST  be  paid  on  the  night,  failure  to  do  so  will  mean  your  team  

 may  not  be  allowed  to enter  the  league.  

              

    VENUE  DETAILS     

              

  VENUE.     

  TEAM  NAME     

  VENUE'S  TEL.           

              

    CAPTAIN'S  DETAILS     

              

  NAME  of  CAPT.         

  ADDRESS     

  TELEPHONE  No   MOBILE     

  EMAIL  ADDRESS     

              

  NAME  OF  TEAM  MEMBERS PHONE  NUMBERS   

              

  1                                                                                        CAPTAIN     

  2     

  3     

  4     

  5     

  6     

  7     

  8     

  9     

  10     

              

  
Entry  Fee  £50.00  Per  Team 
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______________________________________________________ 

 

 

Welcome to the Summer league (2024). 
 

 

 

The “Summer League” is run slightly different to that of the “Winter League” 

 

1. All matches MUST be played on the stipulated date unless agreed to be played BEFORE 

the stipulated date and must be sanctioned by the Fixtures Secretary (Steve Byron) prior to 

the match taking place. 

 

2. This year we will again be using the new International Rules. 

 

3. There is no extra charge for the signing of new players throughout the season. 

 

4. There are no “Captains Meetings” unless there is a real need to have one for some reason. 

 

5. A Photo of the Result Card must be sent to Steve  Byron within 24 hrs of the match been 

played ( By the Thursday night at 8.00pm ) 

 

6.  A £50 Bond must be paid.  If your team is the same team as in the Winter League the Bond              

may be carried over from the Winter League. 

 

 

If you have any other problems or you need any further information please contact Steve Byron on 

07920464952. 


